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Information Letter no. 30-2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
we can now inform you about the website of the 2014 European U-23 Championships 
in Tbilisi, Georgia, where you find all necessary details about this event. 
 

http://geofencing.ge 
 
Please also note that the hotel Radisson Blue has been removed from the list of hotels 
because so far no federation had made reservations there. 
 
We are glad that already many federations have registered for this championship and 
hope to see many more in Tbilisi. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
With best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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